
PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN OF LAKE PARK 

    Executive Session  
Friday, September 10, 2021, Immediately 
Following the Special Call Commission 
Meeting, Town Hall Commission Chamber, 
535 Park Avenue, Lake Park, FL 33403 

 
All interested persons are hereby advised that the Town of Lake Park 
Commission will conduct an Executive Session pursuant to F.S. 447.605(1) 
preceding its Special Call Commission meeting being held Friday, September 
10, 2021, immediately following the Special Call Commission Meeting in the 
Town Hall Mirror Ballroom, located at 535 Park Avenue, Lake Park, Florida 
33403.  Those in attendance are expected to be: Mayor Michael O’Rourke; 
Vice-Mayor Kimberly Glas-Castro; Commissioners Erin Flaherty; John Linden 
and Roger Michaud. Also expected to be in attendance and participate are Town 
Manager John D’Agostino, Assistant Town Manager/Human Resources 
Director Bambi Mc-Kibbon Turner and Public Works Director Roberto 
Travieso.  The purpose of the Executive Session is to permit the Town Manager, 
Town Attorney and necessary staff to discuss with the Commission ongoing 
negotiations pertaining to the Town’s collective bargaining agreement with the 
Federation of Public Employees, a Division of the National Federation of Public 
and Private Employees (AFL-CIO). 
 
 

________________________ 
Vivian Mendez, MMC 

Town Clerk 
 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, all persons who are disabled and who 
need special accommodations to participate in this meeting because of that disability should contact the 
office of the Town Clerk at 561-881-3311. 
 
Anyone wishing to appeal any decision made by the Lake Park Town Commission with respect to any 
matter considered at such meeting or hearing will need a record of the proceedings and, for such 
purpose, may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the 
testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. 
 
One or more Town Commissioners and/or Board members shall be present at this meeting. 
 
Posted on: September 3, 2021 
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